THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA
Vancouver Centre

November 10, 1965

Jim Low, National Coordinator
Comet and Nova Section, $.C.0,A.
108 Roy Avenue, Apt. 102
Dorval, P. Q.

Dear Jim,

Thank you for your frantic efforts in keeping us up
to date on the Comet Tkeya-Seki situation. Unfortunately, and
as you will probably understand if you are familiar with
Vancouver weather, whenever the comet was visible it was cloudy
and whenever it was not to be seen the sun was shining. I had
three experienced observers on the lockout but no sightings.

We are going to try to observe the recession.

Our group leader on comets and novae is Mr, Hugh Ross,
1060 East 11th Avenue, Vancouver 10, B.C, Would you please put
him also on your mailing list.

Sincerely yours,

Charlie Schwerdtfeger
President, Vane. Centre
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